
MANDURAH CATHOLIC COLLEGE 
llNDER THE PATR01 AGE. OFTHE. HOLY FAMILY 

ABN: 92 040 944 280 

22 March, 2018 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

Re: Year 4 Visit to Mandurah Catholic College 

Mandurah Catholic College have invited all Year 4 students from our local Catholic feeder schools to visit our 

College on Thursday, 10 May for a taste of Mandurah Catholic College and of Secondary school in general. 

Your child will have the opportunity to participate in three sessions facilitated by the Secondary staff and 

students. 

Class teachers will accompany students during their visit and your child will be provided with morning tea. 

Students are asked to bring their lunch to eat in the gymnasium before returning to their school. Each child 

will be provided with an activity sheet about their visit. 

Please feel free to come to our College between 12.00pm and 1.00pm on this day for your own taste of 

Mandurah Catholic College, as students will be providing a guided tour. 

Below is a permission form indicating whether your child is able to attend the Open Day. To give us an idea 

of numbers, please indicate also if you will be attending and would like a guided tour of the College. Could 

you please return this form to your classroom teacher by Friday, 6 April. 

Yours sincerely 

Chris Wallace 

PRINCIPAL 

PERMISSION SLIP - TASTE OF MANDURAH CATHOLIC COLLEGE 

YEAR 4 STUDENTS OF ST JOSEPH'S WAROONA CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

___________________ will / will not give permission for my child 

___________________ to travel to and from Mandurah Catholic College to 

attend the 'Taste of Mandurah Catholic College' Day on Thursday, 10 May. 

Parent/Guardian Signature Date 

D I will also be attending the College between 12.00pm-l.00pm for a guided tour. 

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO YOUR CLASSROOM TEACHER BY FRIDAY, 6APRIL, 2018 
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